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Public Notice

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has received a Brownfield Cleanup Program
(BCP) application from Giuseppe Holdings, LLC for a site known as 4630 River Road, site ill #C915258. This site is
located in the City of Tonawanda, within the County of Erie, and is located at 4630 River Road, Tonawanda, NY
14150.
Comments regarding this application mnst be submitted no later than September 30, 2011. The application is
available for review at:

Tonawanda Library
333 Main Street
Tonawanda, NY 14150

Information regarding the site, the application, and how to submit comments can be found at
http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemicaI/60058.htmlor send comments to Mr. Glenn May, Project Manager, NYSDEC,
Region 9 Office, 270 Michigan Ave., Buffalo, NY 14203-2999, 716-851-7220, gmmay@gw.dec.state.ny.us

General information about New York's Brownfield Cleanup Program can be found at
http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemicaI/8450.html
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to unsubscribe.
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